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September 22, 2023 
 
Amy Martin 
Mayor 
Norfolk County 
By email: amy.martin@norfolkcounty.ca  
 
Your Worship, 
 
I am writing to express my appreciation to you and your colleagues from Norfolk County 
for the discussion we had at the 2023 Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) 
conference.  
 
Thank you for bringing forward the county s difficulties in hiring municipal staff and your 
interest in funding support for more rural satellite campuses.  
 
Our government wants everyone in Ontario to have the education and skills they need 
to get a good job. As the Minister of Colleges and Universities, I am committed to 
working closely with all of our partners to make Ontario s postsecondary education 
system more competitive, accessible and better aligned with labour market needs. 
 
I valued our discussion and look forward to continuing to work with municipalities, 
including Norfolk County to help Ontarians succeed in their postsecondary education 
and job goals. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

  
The Honourable Jill Dunlop 
Minister of Colleges and Universities  
  
cc: Debbie Osske, Deputy Chief of Staff, M  

David Wai, Deputy Minister, Ministry of Colleges and Universities  
 


